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TOWN OF NEW MARLBOROUGH 

OFFICE OF BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
807 Mill River Southfield Road, Mill River, MA  01244 

 

Phone:  413-229-8116    Fax:  413-229-8253   

 E-mail:  nmbos@newmarlboroughma.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of New Marlborough, acting through its Board of Selectmen as the special Permit Granting 

Authority, will continue the Special Permit Hearing on March 17, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. to be conducted via ZOOM 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/i/5583864085 

 

The meeting ID is 558-386-4085 

Telephone number: 1-646-558-8656 

 

then and there to act upon the application for Peter and Elizabeth Reynolds, 1093 Clayton Mill River Road, 

Southfield, MA 01259 under Section 3.4.1.14 and 3.3.1.3 of the Protective Bylaws of New Marlborough for the 

property located at 1093 Clayton Mill River Road, Southfield, MA 01259 (Assessors Map 414, Lot 120) for the 

purpose of creating an accessory dwelling in an existing garage building.  For copies of the application, please 

email: 

 

 sfleck@newmarlboroughma.gov 

 

Tara B. White, Chair 

Richard E. Long, Vice Chair 

Mark Carson 

 

 

 

Received-Posted:  March 15, 2021 @ 3:45 p.m. 

 

Sharon Fleck, Asst. Town Clerk 
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